Subject: FW: KEELE STREET PLANNING STUDY
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From: Ciampa, Gina On Behalf Of Iafrate, Marilyn ltem # _2

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 11:20 AM Report No. 25 (CuJ\
To: Abrams, Jeffrey
Subject: FW: KEELE STREET PLANNING STUDY
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Gina Ciampa
Executive Assistant to Councillor Marilyn lafrate
905-832-8585, ext, 8723 | gina.ciampa@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Office of Councillor, Ward 1, Maple/Kleinburg
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca
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To subscribe to Councillor Marilyn lafrate’s E-Newsletter, please click here

From: Sue Perrella [mailto:sperrella@rogers.com)

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 3:54 PM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Ferri, Mario; Di Biase, Michael; Rosati, Gino; DeFrancesca, Rosanna; Racco, Sandra; Carella, Tony;
Shefman, Alan; Iafrate, Marilyn

Subject: KEELE STREET PLANNING STUDY

At the October 7" Committee of the Whole meeting, Councillor Marilyn lafrate put forward a resolution to continue the Keele Street Planning
Study. These recommendations will be coming forward to the Council meeting on October 20™ to be included in the City Wide Community
Areas Policy Study.

I would like the Keele Street planning study to continue. I am asking that you approve the recommendation to continue the study on Keele
Street. I live on Oakdale Rd, which is off Keele Street; and my main concern is the amount of potential traffic increase on Keele Street. As of
now [ am not able to exit off Barhill because of the extra traffic we have --It is difficult to exit our sub-division.

Your consideration on this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sue Perrella
905-832-6497



